
To Whom It May Concern, 

It is with great enthusiasm that I recommend Charles Burger for the position on the Wausau 
School Board. Charles has consistently demonstrated a deep commitment to the success 
and well-being of our students, particularly through his tireless efforts in supporting and 
strengthening our athletic programs. 

Charles has been instrumental in bringing together volunteers, organizing impactful 
fundraising initiatives, and securing generous donations to ensure that multiple sports 
programs across our schools are well-funded and accessible to all students. His ability to 
unite community members around a shared vision of student success is truly remarkable. 

Through his leadership, Charles has helped build a more inclusive and vibrant athletic 
culture—one that not only promotes physical health and teamwork but also instills pride 
and school spirit. His dedication goes beyond logistics and numbers; he genuinely cares 
about the students, coaches, and families who benefit from these programs. 

I am confident that Charles will bring the same energy, integrity, and collaborative spirit to 
the Wausau School Board. His experience in community engagement and resource 
development will be a tremendous asset as the Board continues to navigate the challenges 
and opportunities facing our schools. 

Please feel free to contact me if you would like further insight into Charles’s qualifications 
and contributions. 

Sincerely, 
Tamara Sillars 
715-551-9877 
Wausau, WI 
 


